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Ms. Onelia Lazzari, Principal Planner December 10, 2014 
City of Gainesville Planning and Development 
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Post Office Bo 490 
Gainesville, Florida 32627-0490 

Re: DHR Project File No. 2014-5646 
Historic Preservation Review of the City of Gainesville Comprehensive Plan Amendment 
14-3ESR Legislative Matter No. 140029/Petition No. PB-14-55 LUC & PB-14-75 LUC 

Dear Ms. Lazzari: 

According to this agency's responsibilities under Section 163.3184(3)(b) Florida Statutes, we 
reviewed the above document to determine if proposed amendments may adversely impact 
significant historic resources. 

A review of the Florida Master Site File indicates that the proposed project area lies adjacent to the 
National Register listed Southeast Gainesville Residential District. Any future plans for this area 
should be sensitive to potential adverse impacts to this district. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mary Berman, Historic Site Specialist, by email at 
Mary.Berman@dos.myjlorida.com, or by telephone at 850.245.6333 or 800.847.7278 . 
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